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September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Lower Junior Y4 2026 Residential Trip to Frontier Centre 
 

I am pleased to inform you that this year’s school residential visit for Lower Juniors will be a three full days /two 
nights visit to the Frontier Centre in Northamptonshire. The trip will leave school early on Wednesday 6th May and 
return on Friday 8th May 2026. 

The Frontier Centre is an outdoor education provider, hosting a number of onsite activities. As always, all instructors 
are fully qualified and teachers from the school will accompany the party.  It will be a very activity based visit with a 
huge variety of lower primary scaled challenges throughout each day and evening.   

A provisional booking has been made for 28 children.  Final costs will be £333 (based on minimum numbers) which 
will include all transport, accommodation, meals, insurance and full activities. After the initial deposit of £33 by 6th 
October, there will be further stage payments of: 

 £50.00 due on 1st November 
 £50.00  due on 1st December 
 £50.00  due on 1st January 
 £50.00  due on 1st February 
 £50.00  due on 1st March 
 £50.00 due 1st April  (which will be adjusted if more or less than minimum numbers attend)  

The payments can be paid through the online system. If you would like another copy of your log in details please 
contact the school office.  After the initial deposit, and once your place is confirmed, you may prefer to pay the 
remaining cost in one lump sum which is also acceptable. 

This will be the twelfth time that Wraysbury has used the Frontier Centre and children have always benefited 
enormously from the experience.  If you would like your child to participate in the residential, please return the reply 
slip and pay the deposit of £33.00 no later than Monday 6th October.  Please note once the deposit is passed to the 
provider it is non-refundable.  Please come and speak to us if your child is Year 4 and you are experiencing extreme 
financial hardship.   

We are all looking forward to another successful and enjoyable residential.  If you would like any further information 
before completing your application, please do not hesitate to contact me.    

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Morrissey 

LKS2 Leader 
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To:  Mrs Morrissey 

 

 

 
FRONTIER CENTRE 

Lower Junior Residential Trip – 2026 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________________________                   
 
Class: ____________________________________________ 
 

I would like my child to participate in the Lower Junior residential trip to The 
Frontier Centre in May 2026.   I enclose a non-refundable holding deposit of 
£33.00. 

I understand that further stage payments of £50.00 will be due in accordance with 
the payment schedule 

 

Signed_________________________ parent/carer 

 

 

Date_________________ 


